EKPA Board Meeting Notes 
November 2018
Members Present: Barb Rossi, Carol DeYoung, Jenn Bassman
[bookmark: _GoBack]Your Board is working hard to bring you some exciting new workshops and training events :
1. Herd Health Seminar: tentatively scheduled for the last weekend in April.  We will be talking about Breeding, Farrowing, Disease Prevention, with perhaps a castration Demonstration and Necropsy Study.  More details will follow.
2. Bulk Feed Pricing: We are investigating the possibility of buying our feed in bulk as a coop to get better pricing and a custom blend that will translate into a more uniform product in our meat pigs.
3. Marketing Coop:  Plans are underway to make this one of our benefits to our members.  We believe by pooling our resources with proximity to markets, and access to reasonably priced feed ingredients we can all benefit and be successful.
4. Bulk Purchasing Power:  In addition to buying our feed in bulk we are hoping to bring members discounts at various local businesses to purchase supplies such as fencing, gates, and panels.  
Stay tuned for updates and feel free to provide input or ideas to one of the board members!  
